## PRACTICE TEST 7

(Time: 60 min.)

I. Choose the word l	<mark>aving the underlined</mark>	pa <mark>rt pron</mark> ounced diff	ferently in each line. (1 p)
1. A. region	B. m <u>e</u> dia	<mark>C. s<u>e</u>nio</mark> r	D. pr <u>e</u> cious
2. A. physics	B. cand <u>y</u>	C. repl <u>y</u>	D. s <u>y</u> stem
3. A. clothing	B. <u>th</u> ough	C. fa <u>th</u> er	D. <u>th</u> under
4. A. water	B. tr <u>a</u> ffic	C. b <u>ag</u> gy	D. c <u>a</u> pital
5. A. teach <u>es</u>	B. liv <u>es</u>	C. wash <u>es</u>	D. misses
II. Choose the cor <mark>re</mark>	ct option A, B, C, or L	) for each gap in the j	following sentences. (1 p)
	o to the countryside to h		
A. conve <mark>rsati</mark>	on	B. business	
C. rest		D <mark>. slee</mark> p	
7. My pen pa <mark>l wa</mark>	as really by the	e be <mark>auty o</mark> f Ha Noi.	
A. expected	B. impressed	C <mark>. emb</mark> arrassed	D. worried
8. Thanks to the	<mark>Internet peop</mark> le can ge	rt t <mark>he</mark> informat	tion.
A. late	B. later	C. lately	D. latest
9. Nowadays, mo	any <mark>young pe</mark> ople are _	<mark> o</mark> f wearing jea	ins.
A. fond	B. interested	<mark>C. keen</mark>	D. pleased
10. Nam used to	visit his grandparents.	. H <mark>e</mark> them eve	ry weekend.
A. visit	B. will visit	<mark>C. visit</mark> ed	D. have visited
11. I hope after i	<mark>the c</mark> ourse I can read n	iew <mark>spape</mark> rsEi	nglish.
A. in	B. by	C. with	D. on
12. Mr. Brown a	sked me how many gir	els in my class	
A. are there	B. there are	C. were there	D. there were
	ow often do you go fish	ning? <mark>"</mark>	
- Phong: "_	·		
A. I walk		B. With my brother	
C. Twice a w		D. In the afternoon	
	s now studying in Canl		
	<mark>he capital city of Austr</mark>		
	ne capital city of Austra		
	ne capital city of Austr		
D. it is the ca	pital city of Australia l	here	

	15. He wants	to go to the	movies	·					
	A. and she	e wants also		В	3. and	she does too	)		
	C. but she	doesn't too		Γ	). but	she doesn't	want either		
III.	Complete the	sentences b	elow with	the co	orrect	form of the	verbs in brackets	. (1 p)	
		er and I (wat	ch)		H	amlet at the	National Theater	at <mark>this time</mark>	last
we				0					
					•		about friendship		
	18. They (atte						's ago?		
	19. If we burn								
	20. I think thi	s room (not	clean)			_ for over 10	) months.		
<b>TT</b> 7	mi ·	. 1	<i>c</i> 1	7. 7		C 1		1	
	D). (1 p)	stake in the j	jour unae	runea	parts	oj eacn seni	tence. Find the n	iistake (A, B	i, C,
	21. He <u>spoke</u>	so quick tha	t I didn't	unders	tand w	hat he mear	nt		
	A	В	C	unders	taria v	D	<u>.</u>		
	22. I wish I <u>ca</u>			ith you	tonig				
			C	-	D	<u></u>			
	23. My uncle					with red tie			
		A	В	С		D			
	24. What did		u met an a		om o				
	A		<u>—</u> В			D			
	25. He <u>lost</u> his	s money wh	ile he wal	ked to	the su	permarket.			
	<u> </u>	В	C		D				
<i>V</i> .	Read the text	below and d	lecide whi	ch ans	swer A	, B, C or D	best fits each spa	ce. (2 p)	
	We all know t	that every su	ccessful s	tudent	needs	to study. He	owever, having g	ood <mark>study ha</mark>	bits
							udy habits of succ		
Wo for	_	hese in your	r studies a	nd you	may j	ust see the (	27) you h	ave be <mark>en ho</mark> j	oing
101		study for (20	2)	long of	ono ti	ma Studvin	a for long pariod	g 20 <b>n</b>	
ma		-		_		_	<mark>g for long period</mark> y for short		
	rt (29)	_	•	-JB 1	- 55 011	. J. Stad	<i>y</i> =01	, and	
	2. Plan specific	c times to stu	dy. Rather	than ju	ıst stuc	ly <mark>ing (30)</mark>	you have a	free mon	nent,
set	aside specific ti	mes through	out the day	or wee	ek only	for study.			

	3. Study at the s	ame time each day. Est	ablish a (31)	in your studies. Just	like
i	sleeping or eating, se	et aside a specific time	each day to study. Tl	hat way, your mind	will be
	(32) when it	is time to study.			
	·	<mark>your study</mark> time. By bei ady time will have more	<u> </u>	what you (33)	to
	5. Stick to your	plan. Once you have (3	4) when to st	udy and what your	goals
	<mark>are, do not pro</mark> crastii	nate or delay <mark>. Focus an</mark> c	<mark>d get star</mark> ted.		
	Use these five s	study <mark>habits (35)</mark>	<mark>_ your e</mark> ducation, an	n <mark>d they</mark> will become pa	rt of you
	<mark>normal r</mark> outine.				
	26. A. difficult	B. interesting	C. expensive	D. careful	
	27. A. values	B. results	C. lessons	D. visions	
	28. A. very	B. enough	C. such	D. too	
	29. A. pause <mark>s</mark>	B. cancels	C. stops	D. delays	
	30. A. whenever	B. whatever	C. however	D. wherever	
	31. A. practice	B. theory	C. routine	D. control	
	32. A. operated	B. prepared	C <mark>. achi</mark> eved	D. encouraged	
	33. A. pray	B. forecast	C <mark>. feel</mark>	D. hope	
	34. A. decided	B. accepted	C. received	D. expected	
	35. A. under	B. among	C. beneath	D. throughout	

## VI. Read the following passage and answer the questions. (1 p)

Dear Robert,

I haven't written to you earlier but we have been very busy. You know, we have been here in Europe for 3 weeks and we have had a great time. The people are very friendly and kind and the weather is good. Even in Britain it was sunny and warm. The week before the last, we flew to London from Montreal and we spent four days visiting the city. Have you ever visited London? It's wonderful, there's so much to do and see! Last week, we took the Eurostar to Paris and we stayed with my cousin, Angie. We did some sightseeing and we visited the Louvre and the Eiffel Tower. I know that you have already visited Paris. We really enjoyed our vacation there. After Paris, we flew to Barcelona where it was very hot. We took a bus to a small town on the coast and we found a hotel with a beautiful view of the sea. I've never experienced such comfort. We relaxed 2 days on the beach before moving on to Italy. In fact, we've just arrived to Florence and we are having breakfast. We haven't started our tour, yet. After Florence, we're going to Rome and then Athens. I'll write again in 2 weeks' time. Give my love to Anne and the children.

See you soon!	
Mary	
36. How long has Mary been in Eu <mark>rope</mark> ?	
	·

38. <i>How a</i>	lid she travel f	rom Montreal	l to <mark>Londo</mark>	n?		_•
						_•
39. What	<mark>did</mark> she do in F	Paris?				
40. Where	e did she stay i	n Barcelona?				_
Complet	e the second	sentence in (	each pair	so that it h	nas similar med	aning to the f
tence. (1 p						J. J
41. <i>My fa</i>	the <mark>r walked to</mark>	the office in s	spite of the	heavy rain.		
Although						_,
42. They 6	are <mark>building an</mark>	<mark>iother</mark> factory	in t <mark>his re</mark>	gion.		
Another f	actory					
43. "I spa	oke t <mark>o your bro</mark>	ther two days	ago <mark>," sat</mark>	id Jane to To	om.	
Jane said	•	,	J			
44. It's th	e first ti <mark>me I've</mark>					
	J		ŭ.			
	doesn't learn t				't have time.	
						- <b>'</b>
I. Use the	words/ phrase	es provided to	write suit	able sentend	es. (2 n)	
	_				g / hot / nothing	o //
10. 001101	/ 5 William 16 / 1	vediner, The	re / triciri /	1117 157 80111	g / Hot / Hothing	, //•
46 go on	/ environment /	lives / hadly /	If / polluti	ing / our / wil	l/affected/we/	 / the / he //
10. 80 011	city ti oruntenti /	iives / beauty /	I) / Politic	1087 01117 1111	i, agreeica, we,	
48. be <mark>a</mark> uti	ful / so / that / v		gain / plac	ce/we/there	e/The/was/to	 //.
40 : 1	s / could / Engl	ish / fluently /	native / V	iet / he / spec	ak/as/native/	_· a/as/sp <mark>eake</mark> i
49. wishes						